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	Comments


LCRA does not understand the need for ERCOT to seek broad stakeholder input during the Alternative Dispute Resolution (ADR) process.  Market Participants have other alternatives, including filing an ADR or through the stakeholder committee process, if they are impacted by the outcome of an ADR. 

ERCOT has the authority and the responsibility to interpret and apply the Protocols to the facts at hand.  It is not appropriate for Market Participants who are not directly involved in a dispute to participate in an ADR.      

The only component of ERCOT’s proposal that LCRA supports is the revision to Section 20.8.  LCRA agrees with ERCOT providing a detailed Market Notice explaining its decision at the conclusion of an ADR proceeding.  Such notice should include the reasoning supporting the decision, as long as such Market Notice is redacted to exclude Protected Information. 
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